
Nieuws 
09-12-2004 | ITEA announces upcoming 8th Call for Projects 
The EUREKA programme ITEA (Information Technology for European Advancement) - Europe's premier cooperative programme for pre-competitive research and 
development in embedded and distributed software - is announcing its 8th Call for Projects. 

The Call opens on 3 February 2005, when a Project Outline Preparation meeting will be held in Barcelona (two-days meeting; 3-4 February) to firm up proposals and 
bring together potential partners. Project Outlines must be submitted by 15 April 2005. Those intending to participate can get details from ITEA's website. 
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